
Memo 
 

To: Chairwoman Kyle, Selectwoman Brown, Selectman Khan 
From: Town Manager 

Beach Parking 
February 25, 2021 

 
 

The agenda has beach parking for 2021 on it. Due to the pandemic the Board, for 2020, did not 
issue parking placards and increased fines for illegal parking. As far as 2021 goes the Board will 

have to make a policy determination as to what the parking policy will be. Some options: 
1. Revert to the 2019 parking policy, including the issuing of placards per that policy. 

2. Maintain the 2020 policy, which suspended the issuance of placards. 
3. Create a new policy that the Board might prefer.  

 
The Board may want to consider inviting some Beach residents, or inviting representation 

from the Beach Precinct, to discuss the policy. A potential date for that could be the 
meeting of March 15.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

_____________________________ 
      
              William Manzi 
              Town Manager 
 
 
 


